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Send off your ACS Athens 2021 seniors 
by purchasing a limited and customized 
towel for your children, family, and friends! 
This is a great way for you to support and 
celebrate the senior's rough journey. 
To place your order, please email the 
senior treasurer at:
ntinopoulosd21@stu.acs.gr

ACS Athens PTO parents will deliver all 
towels, and you will pay upon receiving 
yours. Get yours now, just in time for 
summer!

On June 9, 2021, ACS Athens 
invites you to an online event 
titled "The Future of Education."
This online panel discussion will 
focus on the different ways 
educational instit tions innovate 
by changing delivery methodolo-
gies, teaching paradigms and 
vision.

To learn more and to register for free, please go to: 
https://bit.ly/3bImDF0

It is time to have elections for the 21/22 ACS Athens PTO Board.  
We welcome everyone and are excited to meet new people, hear 
your ideas, feel your enthusiasm and have your expertise on the 
Board. Please click on this link to view the PTO Constitution and 
Bylaws, where you can find a description of each position 
https://bit.ly/2RyZeyH

We also need people for coordinating our Social Media accounts 
and the Newsletter, helping us connect with the Chinese Parent 
Community and organizing Parent excursions.  To put your name 
up for elections for the ACS Athens PTO Board 21/22, please fill 
out this form:  
https://bit.ly/340ZERi

PTO ELECTIONS

HAPPY RETIREMENT TO DR. TSOKOS 

The ACS Athens Charity Club is having a face mask sale to support 
the ' Love and Serve Without Boundaries' non-governmental 
organization.
The face mask sale will take place at the school parking lot, right 
after school on Friday, May 21. For 5€, you get a handmade mask, 

and all 
proceeds go 
to the 
refugees. 
Support this 
student 
initiative - see 
you there!!

SAVE THE DATE

ACS ATHENS CHARITY CLUB

ACS ATHENS 
SUMMER CAMP

2021
FSNF – FAMILIES SUPPORTING NEW 
FAMILIES PROGRAM  

MAY

SUPPORT 2021 SENIORS

 Would you like to be a family that supports a new family?   We 
hope to make a families’ transition 
to ACS and Athens smoother, 
happier and more welcoming.
Please fill out the form here: 
https://bit.ly/3v8mOAU 

We will try to match families with 
kids that are of similar ages and 
live near each other. 

Thursday, May 27th, 9.30-11 Techniques of Effective Communi-
cation, Parents vs. Children – presented by Ms. Markella 
Kaplani.  Watch your email for more info.

PARTNERSHIP FOR STUDENT 
SUCCESS VIRTUAL WORKSHOP 

the PTO would like to say a big thank you for all your hard work 
over the last 26 years!

ES SCHOOL EXTENSION  

YOUR PTO BOARD

The ES school year, as per government directive, will be extended 
for 1.5 weeks. As a result, kids will enjoy a fun summer program 
of activities.

Yes, there will be a camp 
this summer! 
Watch your email 
for more news.

Connecting Supporting Informing  Follow us on Facebook https://bit.ly/2REFucQ

Join our Facebook Community Share Page https://bit.ly/3v6Q4Ib

Recordings and minutes of  all Parent and Principal meetings  https://bit.ly/3tqLcgn

MAY DAY
HappyAs parents, we know it is 

progress, not perfection, 
that is important. So let’s 
help our kids focus on this 
amongst the flowers and 
newfound freedom of May!


